

## PTO Update 11.12.21

FINAL DAYS....Barnaby's Coupon Sales are coming to an end on Tuesday, November 23rd! This is an awesome deal and perfect for stocking stuffers, gifts or an easy meal night! Email pennhspto@gmail.com to place an order. We deliver coupons to you!

## **Penn PTO + Barnaby's**





Help Penn PTO Continue Funding Grants, Special Events + Appreciation Activities!

Vouchers \$12 each - Checks payable to Penn PTO "Can use at Granger, Grape Road + Future Lincolnway Location (old Mancino's building)

Come see what Penn PTO is about by joining one of our meetings or email for more details pennhspto@gmail.com. Follow us on Instagram + Twitter: @pennhspto







President Kelley Wassner: I've been blessed to be involved with the school activities of all 3 of my children. My background in professional administration helps me serve as a liaison in blending goals of school administrators, teachers, and students. I'm looking forward to serving as PTO President again in 2021-2022.



Co-President Jessica Saros: It takes a village & I am grateful for the opportunity to have served as a volunteer in PHM schools for 18 years. My husband and I have two amazing girls & just celebrated 25 years of marriage. We are small business owners who enjoy giving back to our community & serving where there's a need.



Vice President Melanie Palmer: My husband Dean and I are the proud parents of twin boys, Sam & Liam, who are in their Junior year at Penn. Having grown up in Canada, the high school experience in the USA is new to our family. We feel very fortunate to be learning as we go in PHM. I'm pleased to play a small role in making some of the wonderful opportunities at Penn possible.



Treasurer Susie Lupa: I have the privilege of being our PTO Treasurer again this year. Being involved with PTO has been a great experience. Seeing the work & time that goes into showing our teachers, staff, and students how much they are appreciated has been an incredible experience. I feel honored to be part of this organization & encourage everyone to join us & get involved.



Secretary Aubrey Saros: I'm a 2018 grad of Penn and am excited for my 4th year as PTO Secretary. Currently, I'm Senior at St. Mary's getting my BSN & just applied to Med School! This opportunity allows me to volunteer, provide feedback, and offer a unique perspective on topics that affect students at Penn. Come join us!